MEMORANDUM

TO: Water Right Permit File 95-17921
FROM: Daniel A. Nelson
DATE: October 29, 2020

SUBJECT: Review to determine if In-house Exam is Possible

I determined that a field exam may be prudent for this field exam. The permit is for a spring,
and the permit holder provided photos of a two 4’ X 4’ cement culverts used for watering
troughs. I couldn’t tell if the two troughs were piped together or if they are completely separate
system. If they are separate systems, then the permit will need to be amended and split. There
also appears to be a pond in the same place of use, so I am not sure if that is part of the
stockwater or not. With this issues, I don’t feel comfortable for our office to do an in-house
exam.



